AARP Forever Young Virtual
Exhibition Opens

Islip Arts and AARP
Long Island are pleased
to announce the Opening
of a new statewide virtual
art exhibition embracing
the theme  Forever
Young, curated by Holly
Gordon and directed by
Waldo Cabrera.

As part of AARP’s
effort to disrupt aging
by dispelling negative

stereotypes and bias
toward  aging, this
exhibit asked New York-
based artists 50 and older
to submit pieces that
symbolize their vision
and ideas on staying
Forever Young. Selected
artists are featured in
a virtual exhibition
sponsored by AARP and
will be shown on the

Islip Art Museum website
beginning July 1, 2021.

Exhibition runs
through  August 15,
2021.
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